July 20, 2021

To Mayor Santos and all Council member,

We are kindly requesting an exemption in Queens Valley
Subdivision from the requirements of the revised development
manual for Phase 2A and 2B to not put in sidewalks prior to
receiving building permits. Sidewalks will be installed after the
gas lines are put in as we are required to put sidewalks
throughout the subdivision. We will adhere to the new
development manual in all future phases now that we are aware
of the new by law.

Sincerely,

Pino Porrone



